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Today, President Clinton signed H.R. 4475, the FY 2001 Transportation Appropriations bill.  The MTA will now receive the following Appropriations for FY 2001:

$50 million for the construction of the Metro Rail North Hollywood Extension in Section 5309 Fixed Guideway-Discretionary Funding;

$4.5 million to assist the MTA in complying with the Bus Consent Decree and implementing the MTA’s Accelerated Bus Procurement Plan from Section 5309 Bus and Bus Related Facilities Program-Discretionary Funding;

$2 million for the Eastside and Mid-City Transit Corridors in Section 5309 Fixed Guideway-Discretionary Funding; and,

$3.5 million in Section 3037 Reverse Commute/Job Access funding to continue work on the proposed Countywide Welfare-to-Work Unanticipated Transportation Needs Service (UTRANS).

Should you have any questions, please call Claudette A. Moody, Director Government Relations at (213) 922-2237.
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